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Dear Sirs

HG2 -12

HG2 -41

HG3 - 2
HG3 - 3
HG3 - 4

I am writing with regard to the potential developments plans in Rawdon.

I wish to object to all of the above proposals as already Rawdon and surrounding
areas cannot cope with the existing residents and the additional houses and
residents will creat havoc on the road system.  Although the has been a major
upgrade of the roundabouts at Rodley and Horsforth, the road network cannot
cope and we have to endure lengthy traffic jams.  Often cars are queuing from
the Horsforth roundabout up the A65 to the junction with Over Lane.

Our schools are already oversubscribed and the teaching quality suffers.

I dread to think what our community will be like if the developments go ahead.

Please note my objective to the various proposals

Yours faithfully
Lorraine Lowe
Overdale
Over Lane
Rawdon
LS19 6DN




